
QCC Founder honored

Queens Borough President Helen Marshall has selected 
Bob Harris to receive her Lifetime Achievement Award at 
this year’s State of the Borough Address!
 
The  State  of  the  Borough will  take  place  this  coming 
Tuesday,  January  13th,  at  10:00  a.m.  in  Colden 
Auditorium  at  Queens  College.   Ample  parking  is 
available.

Queens Civic Congress congratulates Bob.

An honor well deserved!


